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Senator Pfaff Applauds Local Public Improvement Grants 

 
Madison, WI – Yesterday, Governor Evers announced more than $20 million in grants to Wisconsin 

municipalities for public improvement projects. Under the announcement by Evers, the Village of La Farge will 

receive $1,000,000, the Village of Ferryville will receive $1,000,000, and the Village of Mount Sterling will 

receive $621,333 according to State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska). This funding will support utility 

infrastructure improvements, sanitary sewer improvements, and wastewater treatment improvements. 

“Investments in public improvement projects grow our economy and provide our municipalities with stable and 

reliable infrastructure,” said Senator Pfaff. “I applaud these investments in our region and am glad to see our 

communities get the funding they need to improve the lives of Driftless Region residents.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


